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August 25, 2021
Dear School Community Members,

The Rochelle Park School District is prepared to welcome students and staff to the 2021-2022
school year. We are excited and eagerly anticipate having students back in the school building
attending as one student body for a full day of on-site instruction!

Last year updates were sent to the school community quite often, as was necessary, to keep all
members informed of important matters, from COVID-19 and varied instructional schedules and
methods to reconstruction of the building due to a flood among other matters. Last year was
very eventful and while we hope to not repeat those events it is worthwhile to remember them as
they resulted in a supportive, cohesive, and resilient school community. The lessons learned,
academically, socially, and emotionally, are valuable and will continue to be built upon as we
move forward with a new school year.

The Rochelle Park School District has followed all requirements as set forth by the Governor of
New Jersey and the New Jersey Department of Education, and the district will continue to do so.
As changes to the State’s Executive Orders may ensue, so will the practices of the district.
Again, updates and information will be shared as needed to keep the members of the school
community informed, safe, and healthy.

The District will post updates on events, policies, regulations, and procedures, among other
important information on the district’s website: www.rochellepark.org. Please visit the website
and always know that the faculty, staff, and administration welcome you reaching out to us with
questions or concerns. In addition, Mr. Alberta, Midland School Principal, and Mrs. Meyers,
Midland School Nurse, have shared letters welcoming the students to the new school year. Their
letters offer important updates and guidelines; please be sure to review this information that was
sent home and is also posted on the website.

Wishing you a most enjoyable remainder of the summer break. We look forward to seeing you
soon.

Sincerely,

Dh. Sue DeNsbite,

Superintendent
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